RICHARD H. MEYER Calhoun County Judge

211 S. Ann Street, Suite 301 ~ Port Lavaca, Texas 77979
(361) 553-4600 ~ Fax (361) 553-4444 ~ Email: richard.meyer@calhouncotx.org

April 2, 2020

There are no new confirmed positive cases of COVID-19 in Calhoun County as of Thursday,
April 2 2020.

There are a total of 8 confirmed positive cases in Calhoun County.

TAKE STEPS TO PROTECT YOURSELF AND OTHERS

Wash hands frequently

Disinfect frequently touched surfaces often

Practice social distancing whether you are on land or in a boat
Cough or sneeze into a tissue and then discard immediately
Limit outings

Stay home

Stay safe

Sincerely,

o

Richard H. Meyer
Calhoun County Judge

www.calhouncotx.org



